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Comments: The cyanide leach mine appears to pose far too much risk to the natural resources including water,

trout, big game, small game and wilderness habitat to allow such a development to occur. Based on my

understanding of such mines, there is far too many instances of pollution occuring to risk the water quality and

fish habitat on the East Fork South Fork Salmon River. Our natural resources are far too valuable to allow a

corporation to profit off of lands located at the headwaters of the East Fork South Fork Salmon River at the

expense of the natural environment, fish populations and water quality.

 

As an avid outdoorsman, I strongly encourage you to weigh the HIGH risks associated with such a development

and operation, and stand firm in protecting our public lands and natural resources. Please please please, DENY

the application to mine Stibnite. 

 

Sincerely,

Colby GeDeros


